Office of the President
of the Philippines
Malacanang

MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. 2_

AUTHORIZING THE CONTINUANCE IN OFFICE ON HOLD-OVER
CAPACITY OF FILM DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL OF THE
PHILIPPINES CHAIRPERSON

In order that there will be no interruption or disruption in the activities of the Film
Development Council of the Philippines, and in the development of the local film
industry, Chairperson MARY LIZA B. DINO is hereby authorized to continue in office
on a hold-over capacity until 7 August 2022, or until her replacement has been

appointed or designated.

This Memorandum Order shall take effect immediately.

Done in the City of Manila, this 30" day of June 2022.
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